
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friend_________ 
 
We are writing you to join us in making something wonderful happen in our beloved town of 
Ijebu-Jesa; the capital of Oriade Local government in Osun State, Nigeria. It has a population of 
about 40,000 people. In the last 15-20 years, there has been a significant transformation of the 
town’s economic output from basic agrarian, to a community sustained mainly by services. As 
with all communities in Nigeria, the government has failed to plan for any growth or 
maintenance of existing infrastructures. As such, we as sons and daughters of Ijebu-Jesa under 
the umbrella of Ijebu-Jesa Unions’ Conference North America (IJUC North America) are 
planning to embark on a series of physical development projects within the town to shore up 
the basic infrastructures needed to sustain the residents. Our goal is to raise $100,000 dollars 
between 2021 – 2023 to deliver these projects as per attached brochure. 
 
This is why we are asking you to assist IJUC North America in pursuing our maiden projects to 
provide clean water to our family members who are desperately in need of it, purchase 
transformers to improve electricity supply distribution so small businesses can thrive, 
rehabilitate elementary and high schools because these children are our future, and assist the 
town in our own little way in the construction of a new palace. 
 
Can you make a difference in the lives of Ijebu-Jesa sons and daughters? Yes, You can.  

 
With your gift of ___$250 ___$500 ___$1000 ___$1500 ___$2000 ___$2500 ___$5000 
___10,000 _____$20,000 _____$100,000 ______Other.  
 
You may choose to make a single payment or monthly installments. Simply check the option 
that works best for you. Please donate via Zelle at IJUCNA@gmail.com or at Bank of America 
account number 291030592588 or mail a check to IJUC North America address at P.O. Box 
59411, Chicago, Illinois, 60659. USA 
 
_____ One time Gift  ____________ Installment  ______No of Installments 
 
Thank you, we appreciate your generous donation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Comfort Amule Muyide  Mr. Babatunde Loye  Bobagunwa Kenny Olatunji 
Project Committee    Chairman, Project Committee   President, IJUC North America 
           


